
From: 	 Hamayasu, Toru 
To: 	 'James.Ryan©dot.goV  
Sent: 	 10/15/2009 1:45:20 PM 
Subject: 	 FEIS Schedule 

Jim, 

Here is our Plan B: 

We can expedite the City Council's authorization to sign the Programmatic Agreement (PA) in October instead of November. 

The Council meeting is scheduled on October 27 th . We have a schedule requirement that the Council meeting agenda must be 
posted 6 days prior to the meeting. The Council authorization is done in a form of resolution with the draft PA as an attachment. 

So the proposed resolution authorizing the city administration to sign the PA must be posted by the 22 nd . The PA is substantially 
final at this time so we can attach the current draft to the resolution. The resolution has a provision to allow some minor 
changes. 

We are contacting the Councilmembers to inform them of the schedule and the criticalness of their action. We expect this to be 

successful and be able to sign the PA on or soon after the 21 st  so the FEIS can be issued and NOA can be on the federal 
register on November 6. 

Toru 
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